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31 August 2023 

 FTSE Russell would like to inform clients of the following update to the FTSE European Index Series 

Ground Rules which is effective immediately: 

Periodic Review of Constituents 

Addition of Rule 5.5.3 

Where a company being deleted is already due to be replaced in the FTSE Eurotop 100 as part of 

the periodic review, it will be replaced by the largest company previously announced as a review 

addition to the index. In other words, the review addition will be brought forward and 

implemented concurrent with the intra-quarter deletion. 

 

Addition of Rule 7.4.3 

Where a company being deleted is already due to be replaced in the FTSE Euro 100 as part of the 

periodic review, it will be replaced by the largest company previously announced as a review 

addition to the index.  In other words, the review addition will be brought forward and 

implemented concurrent with the intra-quarter deletion. 

 

An updated copy of the FTSE European Index Series Ground Rules (v12.2) is now available using the 

following link:  

FTSE_European_Index_Series.pdf 
 
 
 

Or on the FTSE Russell website:  www.ftserussell.com 
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